\ A Joyful Joumey — Celebrating More Than 30 Years of Sharing & Caring

Greetings!
Happy Holidays!!

| hope you all had a pleasant Thanksgiving and are happily preparing for Christmas and the end
of year Holiday events.

Our meeting is December 5 and the Jardineros Board is looking forward to hosting you for
a delicious morning meal and meaningful and fun interaction.

We will have a very important collection for toys, art supplies and books for children. These
will be used for the Blessings Day distribution to needy families in Placitas. Please be as
generous as you can possibly be. It is so important for all to have a happy holiday.

We will also announce the Outstanding Volunteer for 2018.

If you have not yet decided to attend the Noche Encantada event, please do so soon. It is a
wonderful holiday event with good food and dancing. Get your checks to Ellen Baker as soon as
possible.

See you on the 5th.

Linda Suydam, President.
Jardineros de Placitas
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